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International Buddy Program Event at Spare Time in Greenville 

International Buddy Program
Kicked off February with our second
Buddy Event of the year at Spare
Time in Greenville. We started the
night playing tons of fun arcade
games and later were able to secure
some lanes for bowling. We ate tons
of delicious food and had a great time
hanging out all together!

We are looking forward to our event
next month! We will be having a
picnic on the beautiful green lawn on
campus and will do some painting! 

Charleston Trip 
Spent a great weekend in Charleston, South Carolina a few weeks
ago. Located on the coast, Charleston is the oldest and largest city
in the state. During our visit, students were able to visit many
popular destinations such as local art museums, the Charleston
Market, Battery Park, and many more. Several students even took
at pit stop at Folly Beach to see the ocean! 

Saturday night we enjoyed a great group dinner at TBonz Gill &
Grill. From steak to seafood, they had so many great choices and
everyone had a great meal. We finished the trip with 2nd Sunday on
King, in which they shut down one of the most popular streets in
the city for a market full of local vendors. It was a great trip overall,
and everyone really enjoyed themselves! It was great to explore yet
another city in the charming state of South Carolina. 

International Students at Ravenel Bridge  



We want you to come to PC! 
Please contact us 

to learn more about our programs!
Email: oip@presby.edu
Phone: 864-938-3777

Future Plans
Tomorrow night we will be having International Night at the PC Women’s Basketball game. At the game, they will be
recognizing all of our international students. Next month we have spring break and many of the international
students have plans to travel during that time. They will be going all over the country: LA, NYC, Florida, and many
more. Additionally, we are planning a trip to Atlanta, Georgia in April! 

Again, we are looking forward to our Multicultural Mixer which is coming up in March as well. Many of our
international students are participating. They will create displays to show off their country and tell PC students more
about their culture. There will be tons of international food, dancing, and activities. It was such a success last year
and we are sure it will be even better this year! 

At PC our winter sports are in full
swing! From basketball to baseball, to

tennis, we have it all! 
Greenville Swamp Rabbits Hockey Game

@pc_oip

@pcoip

Greenville Hockey Game 
Our International Students, in partnership with
Westminster Presbyterian Church, had the opportunity to
attend a local hockey game last weekend. The closest
metropolitan area, Greenville, has their own team called
the Greenville Swamp Rabbits. Students really enjoyed
getting to watch the lively sport and even had the
opportunity to go out on the ice after the game! 

@pc_oip

Don’t forget to check out our socials to see what we are up to! 

tel:864-938-3777

